

Monthly News Letter ~ July 2015 ~

1928 Hygeia Road Greenbrier, TN 37073

New Members:

Darrell Hamilton Richard Fann

June 02 Iune 04

Club Championship ~ The Oak Hills Club Championship is scheduled for August 15th & 16th and is open to all Oak Hills Members. The format is 36 holes of stroke play over two days. For Saturday's round, members can build their own groups. Sunday's round pairings will be determined by round one scores with the leaders in each flight going off last. Saturday's rounds will start at 8 am with the younger divisions going off first and Sunday's round will start at 12:00 with the older divisions going off first and the Championship flight going off last.

Entry Fee is \$30 per player. There will be a prize for the Men's and Women's Club Champions.

Trophies will to display the Flight Winners. The following are the planned flights needing at least three competitors to form a flight:

Men's Division

Championship Flight – Scratch any age playing the ball down from the Blue Tees

49 and Under - Gross and Net* and 50 to 59 - Gross and Net* from the White Tees, 60 to 69 - Gross and Net* and 70 to 79 - Gross and Net* from the Gold Tees, 80 and Over - Gross and Net* from the **Red Tees**

Women's Division

Phone: (615) 643-4505

Championship Flight – Scratch any age playing the ball down from the Red Tees

49 and Under - Gross and Net*, 50 to 61 -Gross and Net, 62 to 79 - Gross and Net*, 80 and Over - Gross and Net* from the Red Tees

* Net is only for players with an established GHIN Handicap.

Event Sign-up ~ Anyone interested in playing in club events needs to sign-up prior to the deadline for the event, which for most events is 24 hours in advance. If you are interested in playing please sign up, even if you have to drop out at the last minute. Annotate if you may need to pull out.

Note from the General Manager ~ We

have now entered the second half of the year and as we head towards fall I want you to know the plans we have for the up coming months. The city planning commission is meeting the 14th of July and is scheduled to give final approval to the sewer taps for the lots on #7. With the approval we can finalize the sale of the land, which will open the doors for significant changes to the golf course.

First will require the creation of the new green for #7, which will make it a par three. We also plan to rework the green on #5. To do these two greens will require modified play on both holes. #7 would be played as a Par 3 to the current green. And #5 would be played to the practice putting green while construction is under way.

The second phase of the project will be to change other holes to regaining the strokes lost on #7. This will require lengthening two other holes, which is still under discussion by the board. The potential holes to change are #1 to a Par 5, #4 to a Par 4 or #8 to a par 4.

The final stage it is recommended to reroute the front nine back to the original starting configuration. This would make #6 the #1 hole again, making the two sides start next to each other for better control from the clubhouse.

For any and all of this to happen we will need continued support of volunteers to keep the golf course in good shape. We continue to get help with mowing, cup changing and golf cart movement. But this is a big task list and we will need additional help to pull off these changes. We will keep you posted on the plans.

Again, I would like to appeal to the memberships that have email addresses to let us send your monthly statement to you that way. We are up to 35 members that receive their statements by email and they get them the same day they are run on the 1st of each month. Thanks for your continued support of the club!

Brent D. Edmister, PGA General Manager

Upcoming Calendar of Events

Club Championship

August 15th & 16th Website: www.oakhillsgolfcoursetn.com Fax: (615) 643-4997